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INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 

To: Academic Standards Committee (ASC) 

From: C. Singler, Chair Qlf? 
Date: May 5,1997 

Subject: 
A. Minutes of April 30, 1997 
B. Next Meeting: May 14 at 3:00 PM 

A) Minutes of April 30, 1997 
1. Present: Mears, Riley, Singler, Brothers, Gill-Wigal, Messuri 
2. Minutes of April 2 were approved 

Minutes of April 16 were approved 
3. Singler reported that M. Cullen, Director of Admissions, has forwarded the approved 

statement for YSU to participate in the International Baccalaureate program. 
4. New issue. The ASC has been asked to review the statement in the 96-97 

undergraduate bulletin, p. 65, on "Class Honors". The issue will be addressed at a future meeting. 
5. Double MajorlDouble Degree. The ASC reviewed the 4/18/97 draft, approved it, 

indicated that it can be reported to the Senate at its next meeting. 
6. GP A and Good Standing. After discussion, it was agreed that a revised statement was 

needed and would be reviewed at the next meeting of ASC (on May 14). 
7. Meeting adjourned at 4:40 PM 

B) Next Meeting: Wednesday, May 14 at Conference Room of DeBartolo Hall 3:00 - 4:00 PM 
Agenda: Minutes of April 30 

Class Honors 
GPA and Good Standing 
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